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                                                                                                                              21st March 2020 

Dear Members, 

On behalf of the Committee we hope you are all staying safe and managing to stay 

strong in these difficult times. 

As far as the club is concerned we are complying with the Government instructions 

and therefore all our events are cancelled until further notice. We will keep the 

situation under review and keep you informed when we can start rescheduling 

events for later in the year. 

Specifically the 20th Anniversary Ball has been cancelled and will be rescheduled 

when possible in the future. If anyone who has paid a deposit wishes to have a 

refund, please let me have your account details by email and this can be arranged. 

Alternatively if you wish to keep your deposit as a credit in the club just let me know. 

The Spring Gallop has also been cancelled and we are in discussion with the hotel 

regarding deposits paid. I will keep you informed when we have more information. 

If anyone has any questions please get in contact with me by email. 

 

Best Regards 

Peter Alt – President 

 

 David Moran – Secretary  


